
TWO THINGS on Monday November 8th, 2010 
 
 
Remembrance Day 
 
On November 11th, the immediately local Binbrook schools have indicated a desire to 
include uniformed Scouts (Beaver Scouts, Cub Scouts, Scouts…) in their school 
Remembrance Day services. Youth who wish to help, should wear their uniforms to 
school on Thursday, and dress sharp. ☺  (blue pants if you have) 
 
The school will call them down before the services start, to help out, and should be able 
to give everyone something to do. 
 
If you attend a school other than Bellmoore or St. Mathews, it’s also just fine to wear 
your uniform, and honour everyone we remember. 
When you get to school on Thursday, ask your teacher or office, what you can do to help 
out. 
 
 
Popcorn Pickup 
 
The popcorn arrives at the end of this week. 
We will have it at next week’s regular meeting, sorted, and ready to go. 
 
IF you would like to pick it up from our home over the weekend (to save confusion at the 
meeting, or because you have a larger order to get) we’d love to see you! ☺ 
 
We are at 371 Binbrook Road, just 4 minutes from the centre of town, heading East. 
Between Woodburn and Westbrook, on the South side. 
 
Please, either email info@1stBinbrook.org or call us, and we’ll confirm a time. (just so 
we don’t have 6 people trying to fit in the driveway at once) 
(905) 692-0693 – Andy or Pam 
 
Available windows include: 
Saturday 8am-12pm 
Saturday 5pm-9pm 
Sunday – all day. 
 
 
 
Thanks! 
 


